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Background: 
 
Regulation 9802.1 requires that schools “advise students and parents in writing of the school’s 
schedule of fees by May 30th of the preceding school year.”  Due to the impact of the Covid-19 
Pandemic, many families are experiencing financial hardship, and, at this time, it is uncertain 
what the return to in-class instruction will look like in September 2020. 
 
We do not wish to add to the burden on families at this time and are modifying our practice to 
delay on informing parents. We are bringing our adjustment in practice to the Board’s attention  
to get support for our parents and families. We will advise parents of fees much closer to 
September when we know the true course offerings and structures for the coming year and, if 
needed, we can adjust fee schedules accordingly.  

 
 

 
  
 
 
 


